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• The LGSEC Board discussed the Policy Committees. They determined it is most 
successful to work with the committees on specific policy efforts. The Board 
agreed that meeting notes from the Policy Committees will be circulated to 
Committee Members and the Board and will also be posted on the member only 
section of the LGSEC website. 

• The Energy Efficiency Subcommittee developed talking points for the upcoming 
Strategic Plan Workshops. These will be send out to LGSEC members by Jody 
London with information about how to register for these workshops. 

• Mary is on track to provide an update about the Strategic Action Plan at the 
October 4 LGSEC Retreat. The update will be sent out to members before the 
retreat. 

• Member benefit information will be posted to the LGSEC website, along with the 
most up to date LGSEC brochure. 

	
  
	
  


